
Movie night - 17 and 24 March
Cake sale (Reception) - 21 April
Spring Clean and Family Bingo - 22 April
Cake sale (Y2)- 28 April
King & Queen disco - 5 May
Cake sale (Y3) - 12 May
Mexican event - 20 May
Summer Fair - 1 July

Cake sales £653
Quiz night £973
Donations £300
Pancake Day £412

MESSAGE FROM PTA PTA   MEMBERS

FUNDS RAISED 
2022-23

WINTER TER

Fran Sponsler
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We hope you had a lovely break and that everyone
is ready and energised to start school again.  We
are so grateful for all the support you gave us this
half-term - our key fundraiser event was the Quiz
Night which raised nearly £1000. This will contribute
to the ongoing support of specialist Music and
French teachers, and NSSport. 
Thank you for your time and donations in support of
all our initiatives. Apart from raising vital funds for
our school, we also raised over £700 to support the
Turkey and Syria earthquake appeal. Keep reading
about the future events we have planned for this
term and how you can continue to support us.  

Astrid Lelliott 
(R-Y3)

SPRING TERM MONEY RAISED 
Lottery £70
Easy fundraising £125

FUTURE EVENTS 

TOTAL RAISED: £2533



Monthly voluntary contribution
Monthly contributions can be made via
a standing order or one-time payment.

St Mary Magdalen's RC School PTA 
Sort Code 20-72-33 
Account Number 20322822

Easyfundraising - online shopping
You can raise money through your
online shopping with Easyfundraising
(www.easyfundraising.org.uk)

Play the School Lottery
Visit www.yourschoollottery.co.uk and
search for our school.

FUNDING COMMITMENTS 2022/2023 

SPRING TERM  EVENTS SO FAR..
A big Thank You to all who helped, donated and participated at our events.  During the Quiz
Night,  hosted by our amazing Chair, Alison Young, parents not only bonded over tricky
questions but also helped to raise nearly £1k.  We really enjoyed seeing parents at the
coffee morning. Your support at the cake sales have raised valuable funds for the art
department, computer department and music department. The ukuleles have now been
received by the school and are waiting for the children to play them. The Pancake Day
Breakfast was a huge success with all the children.

NS Sports PE Lessons
Funding for Specialist French Lessons
Funding for Enhanced Music Provision 
Hardship Fund 
Subsidising School Trips
Adhoc school department supplies 
New Books for Library 
Music Instruments
Treats for children on special occassions

HOW CAN YOU DONATE MONEY

You can help as much or as little you are able to,
on a regular basis or on specific events/ideas.  

Volunteer your time 
Donate money 

Summer fair - share your ideas on how we can
make this even more fun . 



We will communicate frequently with you and we

will ask for help when we need to.  





HOW YOU CAN HELP

2022 - 2023 FUNDING TARGET £25,000

Contact the PTA
Email: smmptacontact@gmail.com

Instagram: @stmarymagdalensmortlake


